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Kaye Bender Rembaum Enters Ninth
Season Of Free Community
Association “Ask The Attorneys”
Seminar Series
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To keep community association board members and property managers informed and
answer questions about timely topics, leading Florida community association law firm Kaye
Bender Rembaum will continue its series of free community association “Ask the Attorneys”
seminars on Thursday, February 16 at 11 a.m. at South County Civic Center at 16700 Jog
Road.

Lunch will be served by Toolay's. Interested attendees should and bring questions or topics
for discussion with them. To RSVP, email KBRLegalSeminar@piersongrant.com or call 954-
776-1999, ext. 242.



